Attn: Parents

 REMINDER OF SCHOOL MEALS: 

MAY 11TH WILL BE THE LAST DAY FOR ANY CHARGES IN THE CAFETERIA.

   Any money not spent by the end of school will be available for your child’s use the following year.
Charge Policy
                  If a student owes money, they may not purchase any snacks.

                  If a student owes money, and has cash, they may only buy a regular breakfast/lunch that day.

                  If a student owes $10.00 or more, parents will receive a letter stating their child’s negative balance.  
                  When account balances are low, please be prompt to put more money into your child’s account.

                  No charges two weeks prior to the end of school.
If you have any questions please call my office.

Thanks, 

Amy Mittermeier
Food Service Director

349-3018

